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This Week: 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It has been a rather demanding week for most of our students and our teachers this week, 

with end of year assessments undertaken by children and judgements being made by  

teachers. We have already started to submit data to Bucks CC for the end of this academic 

year. The children have shown maturity and resilience as they have worked hard through 

these tests furthermore, their behaviour has been excellent this week, thank you. I would 

also like to thank the teaching team for their hard work, in and out of hours, in getting the 

data together. Once verified these are the results that will be in your child's end of term  

report which will be given out on Friday July 13th. 

 

As you will have seen from your inbox/child’s book bag, we have got a very busy few weeks 

ahead with trips and visits. Please can you help us organise these efficiently by returning 

your slips and making payment as soon as possible. As always, we are very grateful for your 

support. These commence in earnest next week as we have an RE week based on  

Christianity and we are visiting three different churches so we can explore differences  

between some of the Christian denominations. 

 

We also have class photos on Monday morning, so smartest uniform required and please be 

here, it is such a shame when a child is absent from their class photo.  

 

We have a number of vacancies to join our wonderful team here at Chenies, these close 

next Friday. If you, or someone you know, is looking to work in a great environment with 

lovely people then please point them to this link.  

 

Bucks County Vacancies 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

 

Jonathan Hook 

Head Teacher  

 

 
 

 

Chenies School 

Chenies 

Herts 

WD3 6ER 

01923 282546 

office@chenies.bucks.sch.uk 

www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk 

Chenies School Friday Letter 

Friday, 15 June 2018 

http://jobs.buckscc.gov.uk/job-search/?s_Keywords=&s_SearchableSalary=&s_Location=Chenies&s_Area=&s_JobGroup=&s_ContractType=&s_WorkingHours=&SelectedSortOption=4&PageSize=5


2  

 

Well done to all our star achievers for this week: 

 English Maths Star of the Week 

Sprites Isla Campbell Elora Williams Renee Gardeva 

Phoenix  Elena Adams Frankie Schulein Year 1 

Pegasus  Pegasus Class Pegasus Class Anvitha Bhagavathula 

Griffin  Year 5 Year 5 Olivia Ince 

Luke Payne 

Proudly Purple -  Target 100% 

 

 

 

An excellent week. Thank you to all classes. Maybe we should do tests more 

often... 

Sprites -  100% Phoenix - 97% 

Pegasus - 96% Griffin - 94% 

Whole school attendance this week: 

95.7% 
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Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 
18 

Class photos (am) 

St Michaels Church 

Visit. 

19 

Drama 4 All work-

shops (all day) 

20 

Class visits to Chenies 

Baptist Church 

21 

MUFTI DAY (bottle 

donation for PTA) 

22 

Whole school visit to 

Kings Church  

Amersham (am) 

23 24 

PTA SUMMER FAIR 

12.30 to 3.30 

25 26 27 

Music Assembly  -

parents welcome 

(9.15am) 

28 

Rotary donation (Y3 & 

Y6) 

29 

Year 6 Harry Potter trip 

(pm) 

30 1 

2 

Phoenix at DCHS 

Sport 

Pegasus at Chiltern 

Open Air Museum  

3 

MOVING UP DAY 

4 

Phoenix Kew Gardens 

Trip 

5 

Griffin at DCHS games 

event (all day)  

6 

Author Workshops (all 

day) 

7 8 

9 10 

SPORTS DAY (1.30) at 

Chenies Cricket Club  

- parents welcome 

PTA Meeting 7.3pm 

11 12 13 

SPORTS DAY (wet 

weather back up) 

School Disco  

14 15 

16 

Sprites at Willows 

Farm 

17 

KS2 Play Rehearsal 

18 19 

KS Play 2pm & 7pm 

20 21 22 

23 24 

Celebration  

Assembly 11.00a.m & 

Picnic Lunch (no hot 

meals) - parents 

welcome 

FINISH @ 1.30OPM 

25 

Summer Holidays 

26 

Summer Holidays 

27 

Summer Holidays 

28 

Summer Holidays 

29 

Summer Holidays 

Diary Dates  

Parents @ Chenies School (PTA):  

MUFTI DAY - Thursday, 21 June - Please bring a bottle (and if possible a coconut) to donate for our Summer 
Fair. 
 
SUMMER FAIR - Sunday, 24 June - Raffle tickets will be sent home today and more are available in the school 
office if you would like them.  Please also sign up for a lot on one of the rotas to help on the day. Your support 
is greatly appreciated.  We look forward to seeing everyone there. 
 
 

Mel and Katy  

Email: pta@chenies.bucks.sch.uk 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722
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